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WARROAD AREA COMMUNITY FUND NOW ACCEPTING GRANT REQUESTS 

Local nonprofits and public entities encouraged to apply.  

 

April 1, 2025 – Warroad MN – The Warroad Area Community Fund Advisory 
Committee announces the opening of the 2025 Spring Grant Round. Local 
nonprofits and public entities in the Warroad School District can apply for grants 
ranging from $500 to $5,000.  

"The Fund helps local nonprofits and public entities provide educational, artistic, 
and unique experiences that enhance quality of life in our community," says 
Brenda Baumann, Chair of the Advisory Committee. 

Apply online at www.nwmf.org under the open grants tab by May 2, 2025. 
Awardees will be notified by July 1, 2025. Past recipients must submit final 
reports to qualify for additional grants. 

Founded in 2002, the Warroad Area Community Fund grants roughly $40,000 
annually, thanks to the generosity of local businesses, residents, and friends. 

 

 

 

NMF believes Northwest Minnesota offers boundless opportunities. 
Our strength is connecting people, places, and possibilities. 
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